DRAFT RESOLUTION

Re: Rezoning Application No. Z10-0100 (Bylaw No. 10522) - Balwinder and Harbax
Khunkhun {Balwinder Khunkhun) - 445 Pearson Road

THAT Council defers consideration of Bylaw No. 10522 to the May 17, 2011 Public Hearing.

BACKGROUND:

Staff has advised that the development sign posted on the subject property was not filled out
correctly, and therefore the Applicant did not meet the requirements of Development
Application Procedure Bylaw No. 8140 with respect to signage. The Applicant is aware that
Council’s consideration of this application will have to be deferred.

Date: Aprit 27, 2011



